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Bulletin P40-18 

 

Blue Cross to Post Provider Quick Points Twice per Month on Standard Schedule 

As of November 1, 2018, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will begin posting 

Quick Points on the second and fourth Wednesday of each month on the bluecrossmn.com website. This change will 

provide expected dates of publication to support ease of access to new information and administrative efficiency for 

providers and Blue Cross. Quick Points will continue to be available on our website as well as on Availity’s provider 

portal. 

 

   To view Provider Quick Points on the Blue Cross website 

• Access providers.bluecrossmn.com 

• Select forms and publications 

• Select Quick Points 

  

   To view Provider Quick Points on Availity’s provider portal 

• Access availity.com 

• Select Payer Spaces (Blue Cross) 

• Select News and Announcements 

• Select “more” to go to the actual Quick Points    

 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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